
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
 
YEARS 1-5 TRIP TO WEST WITTERING BEACH  
 

As a beginning of year treat, we are taking all pupils in Years 1-5 on a trip to West Wittering beach 
on Friday, 6th September 2024. 
 
Please send your child to school in suitable beach home clothes with a rucksack, a filled water 
bottle, sun cream, hat, waterproof coat, towel and spare clothes. They can wear swimmers but 
the children will not be swimming, only paddling. Beach shoes are always advisable. 
  
The children can bring buckets/plastic spades/balls etc. We will travel by coach and a packed 
lunch will be provided by the school. Please do not pack your child their own lunch as this 
causes food waste. We will depart at 9.00am and will be back at school by 4pm. 
  
Please complete the online consent form by clicking on the link below by Tuesday, 27th August 
2024 at the latest; please be aware that we are unable to take your child without consent. 
 

Years 1-5 West Wittering Trip 6/9/24 - Seaford College (fireflycloud.net) 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
KS1&2 Teaching Staff 
 

https://seaford.fireflycloud.net/prep-school/current-forms/years-1-5-west-wittering-trip-6924

